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To whom it may concern,

I think it ludicrous to remove the provision for Australians to object to mining operations that may
be carried out in their very own backyard, effecting the health and quality of life for them and their
families.

I remind the committee and government members that they sit in office for the sole reason of
representing the PEOPLE, not the mining corporations.

Thankyou.

Sincerely,
Wade Bradley
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